
The VA Stingrays s looking for 10u players who desire to play select fastpitch softball. We are building 
teams for the fall but will be holding open practices and clinics over the summer.

Softball players who are 9 years old or younger as of January 1, 
2018 (born 2008, 2009 and 2010), and are interested in 
playing softball at the next level can contact Mark 
Crabill for more information - Commissioner@
StingraysVA.org.

www.facebook.com/StingraysVA

Questions? Contact the coaches or  
Commissioner@StingraysVA.org

F A S T P I T C H

www.StingraysVA.org

Interested in Select Softball? 
 Virginia Stingrays Fastpitch

Stingrays Tryouts
The Stingrays hold tryouts each summer at the end-of-July/start-of-August timeframe for all age groups. Check our website 
for the update info and dates as they are posted - www.stingraysva.org/tryouts.htm.

About the Stingrays
The Stingrays are the select softball 
program for BRYC Softball. The first 
Stingrays team took the field in the 
mid-1990’s. There are currently six 
teams strong and are continuing to 
expand and improve the program 
each year. The Stingrays welcome 
players who are interested in playing 
fastpitch softball at the highest level 
of competition possible.


